
From: Frank Filice  

Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 9:21 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Hazelview Developments 11160 and 11172 Yonge Street 

I have been informed of this development application of the 3 buildings with heights of 15, 18 
and 35 storeys. I feel the density of this project proposal is not reasonable. 

This is already a high density traffic zone area. There are already other developments not yet 
started that will not help. I disagree on this proposal please let me know my options? 

Thank you 

66 Brookside Rd Richmond Hill ON 

Frank Filice 
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